
 

 

 

Fellow P&DARCS Members 

A quick update for our members.  

Not great news this afternoon with our fellow club member 

and Field Manager Craig Fitzsimons once again being 

placed in hospital. 

We have few details at the moment, but we will keep 

everyone updated as we have more information. 

On behalf of the entire P&DARCS family, we wish Craig a 

speedy recovery.  
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